
    Dear Veteran,  

Thank you for fighting for us. Thank you for fighting in 
other countries to help them gain freedom. In class, we read a poem 
called, Why Wear a Poppy,” and we learned that we wear a 
poppy to remember the brave soldiers that fought in war. We 
watched a clip called, “A Poppy is to Remember,” which showed 
how scary it was to be in war. We are had an assembly on 
November 7th.   We sang, “What a Wonderful World,’’ at the 
Remembrance Day Assembly. 

  Our class is very sad that some people died. I think that you 
were sad when your friends died. We listened to a song that is 
called, A Pittance of Time.”   We watched a clip of soldiers 
marching.  

We read a story about the Peace Tower. I learned that the 
Book of Remembrance is in the Peace Tower.  The Book of 
Remembrance has the names of soldiers that were killed in war.  I 
feel sorry for the soldiers’ families that did not come back. In the 
book we learned how hard it was for soldiers returning home from 
war.  

 



Thank you for keeping our country safe and free. 

                                                                Yours Truly,  

        

           Anna    

                                                                  

                                                                       

                                                                    

                                                               

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 


